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Thank you, Mr. President,

[bookmark: _GoBack]My delegation would like to warmly welcome to the second UPR cycle the delegation of Mongolia and thanks them for a comprehensive, detailed and informative presentation.

Having read the national report and carefully studied other relevant documents, my delegation would like to commend the significant effort the Government of Mongolia has put into combating domestic violence. We recommend Mongolia to continue its efforts in this field.

We would like to commend the open national education program, which we see as an important step in allowing people access and continue their education no matter where in the country they are located. We recommend Mongolia to continue improving this system.


Thank you, Mr. President.

